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August 23, 2013

Juniper Hill Ladies Golf Club
ATTN Michele Brown

800 Louisville Rd

Frankfort, KY 40601

Dear Michele:

Thank you for your most recent donation of $121.50, dated 8/13/2013. We
appreciate the support of the community.

Mothers and pregnant women without a home are in the midst of trauma. Not
being able to care for your children is a woman's greatest fear. All it takes is one
incident in everyday life for many pregnant women or single mothers to end up
without a home. With the added complication of children or health issues, many
women are overwhelmed and have little hope. When we can accommodate
them, they are temporarily relieved and can address their issues. Unfortunately,
the Simon House receives more calls for our residential program than the six
families we are able to house at a time. We have housed 15 women and their 25
children this year. Those who qualify but we are unable to house, our AmeriCorp
members try to help as best as they can. Having two HHCK BuildCorp
AmeriCorp members here means we are able to truly help more Kentucky
families in crisis. Your encouragement to these women through your gifts is
greatly appreciated. Through outreach case management and temporary help,
we have served another 321 families in addition to the 15 resident families.

We are attempting to address the increase in need for our residential program
as well as temporary needs for our "at risk" families through a series of meetings
with other shelters, the start of a Simon House Sidekick Society and exploring
our vision for future growth of the program looking at properties that may help us
to expand out services. On hehalf of who turn to us in need of shelter, support
and hope, Thank you.

Pamela McCalla
Executive Director




